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NEWS RELEASE
Distributed November 7, 2016

College Park Water Supply Main Construction set to start
Water main to be constructed on Nanaimo Parkway / College Drive

Summary
The College Drive Water Supply Main construction project will start in early November, continuing until March. The
new water main will be constructed along the Nanaimo Parkway to College Drive and along College Drive to the
City's reservoirs.

During daytime construction hours from late November through early January, the Parkway will have one
southbound lane closed, south of College Dr/Fifth Street. From January through March, College Drive may
experience temporary complete closures as well as restricted traffic access.

Strategic Link: Asset Management: Renewal and expansion of critical infrastructure

Key Points
● The new 750 mm water main will significantly strengthen the City's water supply network and will support

continued capacity for growth.
● Drivers are asked to be careful, especially travelling southbound on the Parkway. Please obey all construction

signage and traffic control personnel. At this time of year it can be difficult to see construction vehicles and
personnel.

Quotes
"This water supply main will carry a major portion of the City's drinking water; it is a critical piece of our
infrastructure. We will try to keep inconvenience to motorists to a minimum and appreciate everyone's patience
during construction. Please drive carefully on the Parkway while we're working there!"

Bill Sims
Manager, Water Resources

City of Nanaimo
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Contact:

Chris Lang
Project Engineer
City of Nanaimo
250-755-4409

Bill Sims
Manager, Water Resources
City of Nanaimo
250-758-5222

View the online edition for more information -
http://cnan.ca/2fvZppE

https://www.nanaimo.ca/NewsReleases/NR161107CollegeParkWaterSupplyMainConstructionSetToStart.html

